
School Newsletter Article 

6A (5) Cheung Kam Chi, Gigi 

 

LBC Newsletter                 2024 September issue 

Flood victims in Switzerland need help! 

In 2024 September, a terrible flood happened in 

Switzerland and caused great damage. It caused 

flooded coastal areas, damaged crops, drowned 

livestock and destroyed houses. The victims do not 

have bottled water, a place to stay and food. 

Volunteer Club holding a walkathon 

The Volunteer Club is going to hold a walkathon to raise funds for The Salvation 

Army. It is a charity which helps the victims. The walkathon will take place on 25th 

November 2024 in The Salvation Army Lam Butt Chung Memorial School. 

Volunteer Club looking for volunteers 

Volunteer Club needs volunteers because we want the volunteers to collect and sell 

books, make posters for the walkathon and sign up for a walkathon. If every student 

helps in the event, it can help people who are suffering from the flood.  

 

If you want to be a volunteer, please sign up. 

 


